
21 March 2022 HPC e-Bulletin  
Kia ora koutou 

Dear Parents / Whānau 

  

Rostering Home Arrangements  

 

As signalled yesterday, we have a significant number of staff  who have either reported in as a COVID 

positive case or who are isolating through being a household contact. While we have made every 

attempt to keep school running as normal as possible, we now find ourselves in a situation where we 

have insufficient staff to cover all classes.  

 

Consequently, we are needing to put in place the following rostering home arrangements.  

 Year 10: Tuesday 22 March 

 Year 9: Wednesday 23 March  

 

Teachers have put the week’s work online in Google Classroom for students to follow; however, there 

is no expectation for students to Google Meet online with the teacher as their regular teacher will be 

covering other classes in a relief capacity.  

 

If your child is rostered home, but you are not able to keep your child at home, please feel welcome 

to send them to school as usual.  Those students will be supervised.  

 

We are hoping that we are now at the peak of teacher absences and that no further rostering home 

will be necessary; however, we will keep parents informed with regular updates.  

 

Thank you for your support and co-operation in this matter. 

 

Kaihere Bus is back to normal as of tomorrow morning. 

 

Ngaire Harris 

PRINCIPAL 


